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Q #27 6.28.23                Is there a further update on when the next RFP be released? Yes. The 
RFP was released to well over a hundred potential vendors and posted on this site after regular 
hours on Friday, June 30, 2023. It is available now for your preview.  Questions may be referred 
to Tim.Carter@yavapaiaz.gov. Here are a few key dates: 
July 12, 2023, 3 pm                       Pre-Bid Conference via Zoom 
July 14, 2023, 5 pm                       Intent to Respond  
August 17, 2023, 1:30 pm            RFP Bid Responses Due 
August 17, 2023, 2 pm                 Bid Opening 
(All times are stated as local Arizona times.) 
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